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Attention: Stephanie Bougen 

 
 
Dear Steph, 
 
RE: Minor correction to the Bledisloe North Wharf and Fergusson North Berth Extension 
[FTAA-2503-1028] 
 
On 21 August 2025, the Expert Consenting Panel issued its decision granting approvals relating to 
the Resource Management Act 1991 for the Bledisloe North Wharf and Fergusson North Berth 
Extension Project under the Fast-track Approvals Act 2024 (FTAA). 
 
A minor error has been identified in Appendix 2: Bledisloe Wharf List of Plans of the decision 
documents relating to the resource consent granted for the Bledisloe North Wharf.  Specifically, the 
approved plans list refers to the following drawing title and reference: 

“Plan – pile setout plan 3237885-220-SE-112” 

 
This should correctly read: 

“Plan – pile setout plan 3237885-220-SE-113” 

 
A corrected Appendix 2 (Bledisloe Wharf List of Plans) is attached for the Panel’s consideration.  
The only change is the replacement of drawing 3237885-220-SE-112 with 3237885-220-SE-113. 
 
Section 89(1) of the FTAA provides: 

(1) A panel may, within 20 working days after issuing a decision document under section 88(1), 
issue an amendment to the document to correct minor omissions, errors, or other defects in 
it. 
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The correction sought is a minor amendment to remedy an error in the plan reference and does not 
alter the substance of the decision. 
 
On behalf of Port of Auckland Limited, it is requested that the Panel issue an amended decision 
document under s 89 to correct the plan reference as outlined above. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me on tel. 029 200 4896 should you wish to discuss any of the 
matters raised further. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
BENTLEY & CO. LTD 
 

  
 
Mark Arbuthnot 
Director 
Cc Alistair Kirk (Port of Auckland Limited) 

K:\Project\Projects\Port of Auckland\Bledisloe Terminal 12004.29\Fast track application\Substantive Application\Minor correction s 89 FTAA\s 
89 FTAA Minor Correction 2 September 2025.docx 

 



ATTACHMENT 2: BLEDISLOE WHARF LIST OF PLANS 

  



Drawing title and reference Author Rev Dated 
Existing site and geotechnical investigation plan 
3237885-CA-001 

Beca B 18/09/2024 

Proposed works layout plan 
3237885-CA-002 

Beca B 18/09/2024 

Revetment plan 
3237885-CA-003 

Beca B 18/09/2024 

Revetment section – 1 
3237885-CA-004 

Beca B 18/09/2024 

Revetment section – 2 
3237885-CA-005 

Beca B 18/09/2024 

Revetment section – 3 
3237885-CA-006 

Beca B 18/09/2024 

Stormwater and services plan 
3237885-CA-007 

Beca C 14/11/2024 

Demolition plan 
3237885-2200-SE-100 

Beca A 18/09/2024 

General arrangement plan and elevation 
3237885-220-SE-110 

Beca A 18/09/2024 

Plan – pile setout 
3237885-220-SE-113 

Beca A 18/09/2024 

Plan – deck units 
3237885-220-SE-114 

Beca A 18/09/2024 

Typical section sheet 1 
3237885-220-SE-121 

Beca A 18/09/2024 

Typical section sheet 2 
3237885-220-SE-122 

Beca A 18/09/2024 

Typical details 
3237885-2200-SE-123 

Beca A 18/09/2024 
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